
Dear Prayer Partners and Supporters,  

This past month has been an 
exciting one! On Resurrection Sunday, 
we spent our last Sunday service with 
Iglesia Bautista Buena Semilla. Jacob 
was able to preach during the morning 
service. Afterwards, they had a special 
lunch, and the church presented us with 
a thoughtful gift to remember our time with them. We are so thankful for 
this church and the Murray family and for all that they have done to help 
us get settled in Santa Cruz.  

The next week, we successfully transitioned over to the new 
ministry, Igelsia Bautista de Gracia. Our first Sunday was children’s day, 
which is a holiday that is widely celebrated here in Bolivia. We were able 
to help with a special children’s service where 35 children from the 
neighborhood attended and heard the gospel. For this event, we only 
invited children from the street that the church is located on. This made it 
clear to us that there are potentially many more kids that would come if 
the church had the space and the adults to support it. We are hoping to 
restart a Saturday children’s club sometime later this month. Our desire is 
that God will build up this church so they can be a brighter light in their 
community.  

Last Sunday, we began teaching the 8 to13-year-old class. This 
is an exciting opportunity for us to be able to work with an older group 
of children for the first-time in Spanish. This week, we also received 
approval for 2 of our boy’s visas! Ryland’s visa was denied, however, 
and we are now working on a solution to resolve it. We are praying it 
will be an easy fix, and that soon, we will all have our 3-year visas.  
Your servants for Christ!s sake, 

The McKinney Family  
Missionaries to Bolivia 
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